
   

    
 

August 20, 2020 

 

Tahitian Village Property Owner’s Association (TVPOA) 

Re: TVPOA $25,000 road donation 

The Bastrop County Water Control & Improvement District #2 (BCWCID #2) wishes to thank the Tahitian 

Village POA for its most generous donation of $25,000 dollars to our Road Maintenance fund.  Approved 

by the TVPOA on July 30th, this will be a large help to the District and will go directly towards our Road 

Plan for repairing the roads within the Tahitian Village subdivision.   

Our current 2019/2020 project in place is addressing Pahalawe Lane, Kaapahu, Mokulua Lane, Waimalu, 

Kipapa, Keawakapu, Kaeleku Lane, Ninole Court, Waianae Court, Keanahalululu Lane, Kapapa, Nuupia, 

Kaimuki, Olomana, Kauai Court, Anahulu Lane and Oah Court.   

This donation will allow BCWCID #2 to continue working with engineering on the rollout of the 

2020/2021 part of the Road Plan which includes Kawela, Mahina (W. Lai), Lihue (E. Lai), East and West 

Kamoi, Kaelepule Drive, Keaau Court, Nanakuli Drive and Kaupa Court.   

The full Road Plan and list of completed roads are available on our website.   

Again, all our thanks to the Tahitian Village POA for this generous donation toward community 

improvement.   

 
Paul Hightower 
General Manager 
BCWCID #2 
 

https://bcwcid2.org/

